Dear All,

The school year has well and truly started. Our school is settled and the children are working hard and enjoying their learning.

Our new Reception and Nursery children are settling well. We do have a few tears at the beginning of the day but when I go into the classrooms, the children are busy and happy in their learning.

## **Afterschool clubs**

The letter will be coming home on Monday 16<sup>th</sup>. The clubs will start the following week.

## Free School Meals (FSM)

Today everyone is bringing home a letter regarding free school meals (FSM). FSM is not the same as the universal free meal at lunchtime. Please take time to read the leaflet and if you have any questions just ask at the office.

Best wishes,

Christine Keen

Headteacher